
The New Laws that will Impact
Strata Industry
On 10 June 2020, the New South Wales Government made new laws
regulating the construction of apartment buildings.

Those new building defect laws commenced on 1 September 2020
and will have a significant impact on all owners corporations
and the strata industry.

In this paper we discuss the new laws and how they will impact
the strata industry including:

Occupation Certificates
Stop Work Orders
Rectification Orders
Delegation of Powers
Retrospectivity

Read  the  full  paper  here:  New  Laws  that  will  have  a
significant  impact  on  the  Strata  Industry.

For all NSW strata legal, by-law, building defect and levy
collection advice contact us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re
happy to assist.
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